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Dear Kelly Andrews;
This is to confirm your reception of WKYY on June 17, 1978, Your

information is quite accurate and correct are you are to date our futherest

recieved report of reception.

We do air AHA psa's and are appreciatbive of recieving them.
If you are ever in this neck of the woods, by all means stop in and
we'll give you the 25¢ tour for free,

Yours truly,

chael R. Starling

president & chief engineer

BOX 522 AMHERST, VIRGINIA 24521 (804) 946-5454




